
 

Page 1 
 

 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release        March 27, 2024 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Criminal Mischief Suspect 
 
The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office is seeking help to identify the suspect pictured below, in 
connection to a criminal mischief that took place on March 5, 2024, at the 300 block of Valleywood Road, 
Spring, TX. At about 12:05 a.m., the suspect was seen arriving in the area on an electric skateboard. The 
suspect was observed stealing a fire extinguisher from the building's exterior and then proceeded to 
vandalize two school buses parked nearby, causing more than $20,000 worth of damages.  
  
If you have any information about this incident or know the identity of the suspect, please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3, or to remain anonymous, contact Multi-
County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and reference Case# 24A062457.   
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